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It is madness to increase the capacity of the road network at the best of times,
because it simply encourages more people to make more motor vehicle journeys,
more frequently and at greater speed, but after the crippling national debt of the
COVID-19 problem, and now the need to massively increase defence spending
because of Putin, and the consequent insanely excessive cost of gas and oil, it is
surely madness to be wasting billions of pounds on destructive and completely
unnecessary new road schemes. It would be obscene to waste public funds on
any new road building project. | urge the Government to get their priorities right,
and use taxpayers' money to genuinely help the citizens of the UK, instead of
lining the pockets of the owners of road building companies. Any investment in
roads should be used for resurfacing of the network of roads we already have, as
most are in an appalling condition, which in turn causes much damage to motor
vehicles, and is also incredibly dangerous as people now have to watch the road
immediately in front of their moving vehicle to avoid potholes, instead of
concentrating on the road ahead.






